
Queensland Churches Together and  

Brisbane Roman Catholic Council for Ecumenism & 

Inter-religious Relations 

invite you to 

Bishop Michael Putney Memorial Lecture 

Tuesday, 26 November 2019, 7:00 pm 

Hanly Room, Francis Rush Centre 

277 Elizabeth Street, Brisbane 

(Parking is available under the Cathedral of St Stephen and can be accessed via Charlotte Street) 

 

Contribution of $10 payable at the door. 

Light supper provided. 

RSVP by Thursday 21 November 20 (07) 3369 6792 or admin@qct.org.au 

Receptive Ecumenism: 

Living the 
Undivided Life 

Speaker: 

Geraldine Hawkes 
Former Ecumenical Facilitator,South Australian Council of Churches 


